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G. Philip Lewis
105 Stockington Road
Woodstown, NJ 08098

Dear Mr. Lewis:

In response to your letter dated July 27, 2007, please be advised that the Board of
Trustees of the Public Employees' Retirement System (PERS), at its meeting of September
19, 2007, will consider the matter of your request to purchase service credit.

You may attend the Board’s meeting in accordance with the Open Public Meetings
Act. The meetings are held at the Division of Pensions and Benefits, One State Street
Square, 50 W. State Street, First Floor Boardroom, Trenton and begin at 10:00 a.m.

If you wish to submit information for the Board to review, please forward any
documents to this office no later than September 5, 2007. If you wish to attend the meeting,
please contact our staff at (609) 984-4298 in order that your attendance for this agenda item
may be noted. Please be advised that the Board addresses matters in the order that they
appear on the agenda; therefore, it is not possible to schedule you for a specific time. As it
is difficult to determine the amount of time the Board will need to properly review each
agenda item, our staff will only be able to provide you with an approximate time that your
matter may be addressed by the Board. We appreciate your patience and understanding on
this issue. ’

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our office.

Sincerely, ( 2 l ,

Kathleen Coates, CEBS
Secretary, Board of Trustees
Public Employees’ Retirement System
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